
 

 

NEWSLETTER September 2024 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE 

CITY CONTACTS 

City Offices: 435-752-1310.  2525 N 600 E.  Mon-Fri 8am-5pm 

North Park Police: 435-753-7600.  2575 N 600 E  

Fire Dept-Station 120: 435-716-9527.  2005 N 1200 E 

North Logan Library: 435-755-7169.  475 E 2500 N 

Recreation Dept: 435-760-1644.  220 E 2850 N 

Animal Control: 435-753-7555 

North Park Court: 435-563-6923. 113 E Center, Hyde Park 

Holiday hours visit www.northlogancity.org (Home Page Calendar) 

 

GARBAGE PICK UP (Cans need to be out by 6 a.m.) 

With the recent changes made as Waste Management (WM) 
determines the best routes, pick-up days for all of North Logan 
garbage are now on either Thursdays or Fridays depending on 
where you live, and in some cases, on which side of the street.  
Recycling is still picked up every other week, and green waste 
is picked up every week for the green waste pick-up season 
(Apr. 1-Oct. 31).  If you have questions about your specific day, 
please call us at 435-752-1310 and select Option 1. 

NORTH PARK POLICE 

As we move towards fall, I hope you all had a memorable  
summer enjoying the community events, outdoor activities,  
and opportunities to connect with neighbors.  It was nice to 
watch the sense of unity and joy that permeated our city  
during the summer months. 
 

With September upon us, I hope everyone is able to take full 
advantage of the remaining warm days and enjoy our parks, 
trails, and local events.  And, as the school year has just  
begun, we also have a great opportunity to support our  
students and educators by attending their events, and being 
more aware of them on our streets as they go to and from 
school.  Additionally, keep an eye out for upcoming fall  
festivals and community gatherings.  We have some fun  
ones coming up! 
 

-City Council Member Joni Kartchner 

The one City Council meeting in September will take place 
on Wednesday, September 18

th
 at 6:30 p.m., in the City 

Council Chambers at the North Logan City offices (2525 N 
600 E).  In September, the City Council will hold a public 
hearing to consider the issuance of bonds for the water 
system.  There will be an additional public hearing to consider 
an adjustment to the municipal boundary at 3100N 1200E. 
There will also be updates regarding the City Center study.  
 

The Planning Commission will only meet once in September 
on Thursday, September 19

th
 at 6:30 p.m. in the Council 

Chambers of the North Logan City offices (2525 N 600 E).  
The Planning Commission tentatively plans to hold workshops, 
public meetings, or work session discussions on the following 
topics:  text amendment to the City's subdivision and zoning 
ordinances regarding secondary water requirements for new 
development; and, text amendments to refine development 
requirements within geologic hazard areas. 
 

General Plan Public Workshop 
The Planning Commission will be hosting a Public Workshop for 
the General Plan rewrite project on Tuesday, September 3

rd
.  This 

event will be held at the new large pavilion at Meadow View Park, 
just south of the pickleball courts, from 4:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m.  
Topics to be reviewed by the public include a draft Future Land 
Use Map for the city as a whole, along with a more acute draft 
map for the City Center area. 
 

To follow along with progress on the General Plan Rewrite 
project, or to submit public comments or surveys regarding the 
plan, please visit the project website:  NLCPLAN.ORG 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

If you’d like to receive the meeting agendas via email, please 
send an email requesting so to marie@northlogancity.org to  
be added to the list. 
 

GOVERNMENT MEETINGS (Agendas: pmn.utah.gov) 

Welcome back students!  As school starts up again, North Park 
Police would like to bring to your attention the safety rules regarding 
school crosswalks.  Many of our students bike or walk to school and 
use the crosswalks daily.  Please remember: 
 

41-6a-1002: Pedestrians’ right-of-way. 

1) The operator of a vehicle shall yield the right-of-way by 
slowing down or stopping if necessary: 

a. To a pedestrian crossing the roadway within a 
crosswalk when the pedestrian is on the half of the 
roadway upon which the vehicle is traveling; or, 

b. When the pedestrian is approaching so closely 
from the opposite half of the roadway as to be in 
danger. 

2) The operator of a vehicle approaching a school crosswalk 
shall come to a complete stop at the school crosswalk if the 
crosswalk is occupied by a person. 

3) If a vehicle is stopped at a marked crosswalk or at any 
unmarked crosswalk at an intersection to permit a pedestrian 
to cross the roadway, the operator of any other vehicle 
approaching from the rear may not overtake and pass the 
stopped vehicle. 

 

Please follow the directions of our crossing guards.  Our crossing 
guards play a critical role in helping our students remain safe as 
they walk or bike to school.  The biggest threat to our students and 
crossing guards is from vehicles turning left or right.  If you are in a 
hurry, consider taking an alternate route and avoiding the 
crosswalks at the start and end of school. 
 

-Kent Goodrich, Chief of Police 

The 9/11 Project provides invaluable educational  
opportunities for young and old alike.  Guests  
walk through an immersive timeline of events  
leading up to and through the tragic attacks of  
September 11, 2001.  For those who lived  
through those events, the Project serves as a 
reminder of what happened.  For those not yet alive in 2001, this event 
provides an insight into that tragedy, and an awareness of the legacy 
of patriotism and brotherhood that rose out of the ashes that day. 
 

The 9/11 Project is a community event from the Major Brent Taylor 
Foundation commemorating the events of September 11, 2001.   
This incredible community event will feature an immersive exhibition 
commemorating the events of September 11th, an educational career 
fair highlighting first responders and other affected vocations, a touch-
a-truck experience, a fun run, a field of flags, and finally, live music 
and food trucks to encourage our local community to connect and 
come together. 
 

The entire event will take place in North Logan at the Hansen Sports 
Complex and the surrounding fields from September 11th-14th, 2024. 
This is a free event open to the public.  For more information please 
go to:  cachevalleyremembers.com 

CACHE VALLEY REMEMBERS 

http://www.northlogancity.org
http://nlcplan.org/
mailto:marie@northlogancity.org
https://www.utah.gov/pmn/


 

Newsletter Editor: marie@northlogancity.org 
Note that you can also find all of our newsletters 
online at: northlogancity.org/newsletter/ 

Triple Threat Fitness M/W/F:  Join Lou's  
Triple Threat Aerobic classes!  It includes 10-
12 classes a month, with a variety of exercises, 
including HIIT, Tabata, Yoga, Pilates, HIGH 
Fitness, and more.  Classes are M, W, & F. 
Cost is $9 per month. 
 

Kids are welcome to come and run around but 
babysitting is NOT provided.  Located at the 
indoor Hansen Family Sports Complex (HSC) 
at 220 E 2850 N (behind Eccles Ice Center).  
Come and try it out! 
 

For the schedule and to register go to:  
northloganrec.org 
 

For the following programs noted with ** 
Please go online for more  
details and to register at 
northloganrec.org or scan this 
QR Code to be taken directly 
to the their website! 
 

All In the Family Pickleball Tournament**: 
Register your team (parent/child, brother/sister, 
grandparent/grandchild, aunt/niece, etc.).  The 
tournament will be on Sept. 6th & 7th at the North 
Logan Pickleball Courts at Meadow View Park 
(by Green Canyon High School).  Cost is $30.  
Times/Rating Levels are: 
 

• Sept. 6th:  6:30-9:30 p.m. for 8.0-8.5 and 9+; 
• Sept. 7th: 6:30-9:30 p.m. for 6.0-6.5 and 7-7.5. 

 

For registration and info, go to northloganrec.org 
 

Fossil Dino Fest**:  Jump back in time with us 
as we celebrate a love of a dinosaurs in our 
brand new Dino Fossil Fest program!  Enjoy  
activities like fossil excavation, feed the T-Rex, & 

so many more!  For ages 3-9.  Join us Sat., Sept. 
21st, 6-8 p.m. at the HSC building.  Cost is $25. 
 

NFL Combine**:  Gear up for greatness!  Join 
us on Sat., September 21st for an electrifying 
NFL Combine event.  For ages 3 and up.  Come 
and see if you can beat NFL players’ times!  This 
will take place on the fields outside, across from 
the Hansen Family Sports Complex (old RSL 
building) from 10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.  Cost is $5 
per family.  Can’t wait to see you there! 
 

GCHS Girls Basketball Camp (1st - 8th 
grades)**:  Come and train with the Green  
Canyon High school girls basketball team.  
They will be emphasizing teamwork and fun 
while improving the fundamentals of the  
individual’s skill of passing, dribbling, shooting, 
and defense.  The cost is $50 and will take 
place in the main gym at Green Canyon High 
School.  The dates and times for the various 
grades are as follows: 
 

  October 7th - 9th: 
• 1st-5th Grades:  5:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. 
• 6th-8th Grades:  6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

 

100 MILER CLUB: Tracking sheets are available 
for download online at northloganrec.org.  They 
are due by Oct. 1st and can be turned in to the 
city office.  Get out there and start walking! 
 

Green Canyon Pup Wrestling**:  Come join 
Green Canyon Pup Wrestling!  Cost is $45 and 
that includes a t-shirt as well as three tournament 
registrations for grades K-5th.  This will be in the 
Green Canyon High School Wrestling room: 
 

  September 23rd - November 9th 
• K - 2nd: 5:15 p.m. - 6:15 p.m. 
• 3rd - 5th: 6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 

 

Parks & Rec Continued   

PARKS & RECREATION PARKS & RECREATION - Cont’d 

Pumpkin Walk 
The 41st Annual Pumpkin Walk 
DAYS will be happening on 
October 10h, 11th, 12th, 14th, 
and 15th. 

This Years Theme: 
 

When You Wish Upon a Pumpkin 
Have you always wanted to help create a scene? 
Carve one of the pumpkins?  Come and  
volunteer!  We have the supplies but we need 
your creativity, energy, and ideas! Contact 
Michelle Weaver for more info at (435) 770-5950 
or michelle.weaver.sep11@gamil.com 
 

Pumpkin Walk Entertainment:  If you sing, play 
an instrument, do magic, juggle, or any other type 
of entertaining, we have a volunteer opportunity 
for you at the North Logan Pumpkin Walk!  Must 
be family-friendly.  If interested, please send an 
email to:  rachel.worthen1@gmail.com 
 

Other Pumpkin Days Events to Look  
Forward to (Please visit northloganrec.org for 
additional information): 
• Murder Mystery Dinner**:  Join us on Fri., Oct. 
4th for "The Masquerade Murders" and step into a 
world of elaborate masks, shadowy figures, and 
hidden secrets.  Grab a partner and embrace    
your inner sleuth as you enjoy a night filled with 
suspense, fun, and murder!  $60 per duo,       
includes mysterious fun, snacks, drinks, and a 
catered dinner.  This will be from 5-8 p.m. at   
Rescue 1 (2350 N. Main St., Bldg. 5, N. Logan). 

• Pumpkin Spike Volleyball Tournament - Oct 5th 
(Ages 14 & up)**:  4v4 Volleyball Tournament, 
from 9 a.m.-7 p.m. at Elk Ridge Park, at the    
softball outfield.  Sign your team up for either the 
competitive A-League, or the fun B-League.  
We’ve got something for every skill level!  Start 
the day with round-robin matches to warm up   
and get into the groove.  Compete in a single-
elimination tournament for a chance to claim   
victory and take home the prize!  Cost is $65 per 
team. 

• Pumpkin Run (1M & 5K) - Oct 5th**:  Dress up 
and run a mile or 5K in your costume!  This will   
be at the north end of Elk Ridge Park and starts 
at 8:00 a.m.  Cost is $25 and this includes a long 
sleeve t-shirt.  This is for all ages! 

• Pumpkin Palooza Pickleball Tournament - Oct 
19th (Ages 14 and up)**:  Come play pickleball  
in your Halloween costume!  Register your     
Pickleball team now!  Cost is $30 per team.  The 
tournament is on Sat., Oct. 19th from 10:00 a.m. 
to approximately 1:00 p.m., at the North Logan 
Pickleball Courts at Meadow View Park.  There 
will be prizes for the best costume! 

• Pumpkin Coloring Contest - Now until Oct 
23rd:  Turn in a colored picture to the city office   
or the HSC. 

• Kids Pumpkin Parade and CAR-nival - Fri.,   
Oct 25th:  From 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  Kids will 
get the opportunity to show off their awesome 
Halloween costumes.  Bring your family for fun 
CAR-nival games held in the Green Canyon High 
School gymnasiums.  Prizes will be given to 
Pumpkin Days winners! 

• Pumpkin Toss - Sat., Oct. 26th:  See pumpkins 
get launched from catapults at 11:00 a.m. at Elk 
Ridge Park by USU’s ASME! 

SENIOR LUNCHEON 

Please Note-Price Increase as of August 1st 
 

The September Senior luncheon will be on 
Mon., Sept. 2nd, from 11:00 a.m. thru 2:00 p.m.  
The luncheon takes place at Chuck-A-Rama, 
on 138 S. Main Street, Logan.  As Chuck-A-
Rama has increased prices by $2, the new 
cost for the senior lunch will now be $7  
per person (from $5 previously) and is only 
for CURRENT North Logan residents who are 
60 years old or older.  NO NEED TO RSVP!  
But PLEASE NOTE, that the hours to receive 
the North Logan Resident discount are be-
tween 11:00 a.m. thru 2:00 p.m.  Outside of 
those hours, you will be required to pay full 
price (which is now $13.75).  Also, if you’re 
able to pay cash for your lunch, it saves the 
restaurant considerable time and money, 
which they greatly appreciate, but it is not  
required!  DON’T FORGET to also bring your 
North Logan Library card to get the reduced 
rate! 
 

The October Senior Luncheon will take place 
on Monday, Oct. 7th, at 11:00 a.m. 
 

Please also check the North Logan Recreation 
website for info regarding senior citizen programs 
at: northloganrec.org 

On Sat., September 7th, from  
9 a.m. to noon, enjoy a FREE  
Junior Italian Ice at the  
Grand Opening of Karie  
Anne's!  Located at the  
Crow's Nest by Green Canyon  
High School, across the street from the NLC 
Splash Pad at Mead View Park.  Recently 
named "BEST FOOD TRUCK" in the 2024 
Best of Cache Valley Awards, Karie Anne's is 
known for their famous Gelati and other tasty 
treats.  They’ll be open for regular hours after 
the event, and are available for catering and 
events year-round.  Don't miss out!  You can 
find more information about them, their loyalty 
program, their giveaways, and more, by  
visiting their website at: www.karieannes.com 

NLC - BUSINESS SPOTLIGHT 

NEW BUSINESSES IN NORTH LOGAN 

Please welcome these new businesses to NLC!: 
 

 Alyssa J Harrah – Hair / Lashes / Waxing 
(101 E 1600 N) 

 Beehive Detailing – Mobile Auto Detailing 
(Home Based Business) 

 Cache Medica Massage – Massage 
Therapy (2077 N 200 E) 

 Clearline Loans – Consumer Lending 
(1759 N 400 E) 

 Hero Support Foundation – Health / 
Wellness Support for Firefighters (2350 N. 
Main St., Suite 501) 

 TRL Companies – Payroll Service 
Provider (2016 N. Main St.) 

DUP - RALPH SMITH CAMP 

Daughters of Utah Pioneers 
meet monthly.  Text Becky at 
(435) 760-4343 for more info  
on time and location. 

NORTH LOGAN PUMPKIN DAYS 
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Note that you can also find all of our newsletters 
online at: northlogancity.org/newsletter/ 

NORTH LOGAN LIBRARY - Cont’d NORTH LOGAN LIBRARY 

Lego Club:  Where your imagination is enlarged 
and there are endless possibilities to creating 
what you desire!  Lego Club begins Mon., Sept. 
23rd and is from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  All ages are 
welcome to attend!  This program will be held 
every fourth Monday of the month. 
 

Family Movie Day:  Come relax and cozy up to 
a movie while enjoying some free popcorn on 
Mon., Sept. 30th at 4:30 p.m.  We’ll be watching 
the original Matilda movie. All ages are welcome!! 
 

Teen Book Talk:  Are you tired of reading the 
same book as others in a book club?  Well, this  
is the club for you!  Come share your love for 
reading with others your age.  Discuss what you 
are reading and recommend books to teens your 
age.  Join us on Wed., Sept. 18th from 4:30 to 
5:30 p.m.  Drop in for an adventurous discussion 
and a snack.  The club will be led by a member of 
our Teen Advisory Board. 
 

Teen Activity:  Aloha!  Come join us at our 
Hawaiian Luau at Elk Ridge Park on Thurs., 
September 26th from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m.  We  
will be playing yard games, The Floor is Lava, 
getting-to-know-you games, and sand volleyball.  
Bring a towel and clothes to get wet in.  Come 
meet your new Teen Advisory Board members.  
Let them know what activities you would like to 
see at the Library.  We will be serving shaved ice. 
 

Dungeons and Dragons for Teens:  We want 
to welcome back new and old players on Fri., 
Sept. 6th from 5:00-8:00 p.m.  Bring some snacks 
to share with everyone.  Bring your friends and 
have a fun time!  Sign-up required.  Ages 12-17. 
 

Dungeons and Dragons for Adults:  We are 
thrilled to begin our first ever D&D for adults!  If 
you haven’t played the game, don’t worry, we  
can teach you!  Bring your friends and snacks  
for everyone to enjoy on Fri., September 13th 
from 6:00 to 9:00 p.m.  Sign-up is required.   
Ages 18 and older. 
 

Dungeons and Dragons Master Class:  Are 
you wanting to learn how to become a Dungeon 
Master?  This is the training for you!  We will be 
providing the skills necessary to become one.  
You will be able to ask your questions and 
practice running a group.  Once you complete the 
class you can sign up to be a Dungeon Master 
for our Teen or Adult group.  Classes will take 
place on Mondays, September 30, October 21, 
and November 18th from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. 
 

Paint Night:  Come join artist Suzette Todd 
where she will share her excitement of acrylic 
painting with the community!  It’s on Tues., Sept. 
10th, from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.  This is a free 
class and all of the supplies are included!  You 
will learn how to paint your own landscape on a 
canvas.  Ages 18 and older.  Sign-up is required. 
 

Adult Bingo (for ages 18 & older) will begin on 
Sept. 3rd at 7:00 p.m. in the library meeting room.  
It will continue to be held every first Tues. of the 
month.  Bring your friends and family with you for 
an enjoyable game of bingo.  Win prizes and 
have some fun!  Ages 18 and older. 
 

Senior Bingo (for ages 65 & older) will begin  
on Mon., Sept. 16th from 10:30 to 11:30 a.m.  It 
will be held every third Monday of the month.  
Win prizes and enjoy visiting with friends!  Ages 
65 and older. 

September Library Events 
 

www.northloganlibrary.org/events 
 

Community Produce Swap:  Thank you to 
everyone from the community who donated extra 
produce from their gardens to our produce swap! 
 

Sock Hop:  Come dressed up in your 50’s attire 
(recommended but not required) for dancing and 
delicious food!  We will have some food trucks 
joining us.  This event is on Sat., Sept. 21st from 
6:00-9:30 p.m. at the Library.  Sparks & Spice 
Studio will be hosting the dance instruction.  We 
will be showing a movie and serving popcorn!  
More details coming on our website. 
 

Story Time is every Tuesday and Friday at 
10:10 a.m. for Toddlers, and 11:00 a.m. for all 
ages.  No sign-up is required.  Our yoga story 
time will be held on the fourth Tuesday of each 
month.  Yoga mats will be provided. 
 

CAPSA Story Time is every second Friday.  
CAPSA will do their special story time at 11 a.m. 
only.  Our regular toddler story time is at 10:10 
a.m. on the same day.  No sign-up is required. 
 

1,000 Books Before Kindergarten Program:  
This is a FREE reading program to encourage 
reading with your child at a young age to foster 
the love of reading!  This program is for children 
ages birth to 5 years old, and a library card is 
NOT required to participate.  The child can earn 
prizes along the way and will receive a booklet  
to keep track of their reading.  The money for  

the booklets was kindly donated by the ‘Friends 
of the North Logan City Library.’  We are so 
thankful for this contribution!  This program is 
ongoing.  You can sign up anytime.  Grab your 
booklet from the library today!  Register your 
child at: www.northloganlibrary.org/events 
 

Special Needs Art Day:  This is a new program!  
It will be held every first Wed. of the month.  The 
youth will have fun creating a piece of art!  Our 
first art day is on Sept. 4th from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  
All ages are welcome to attend.  Each month we 
will have a fun project.  Sign-up is required. 
 

Kids Craft:  We will be making pinecone trees 
and hedgehog bookmarks.  It will begin on Sept. 
9th from 4:30 - 5:30 p.m.  This is for ages 1 to 11 
and will be held every second Mon. of the month.  
All supplies are included.  Sign-up is required. 
 

STEAM Club with Animal Habitats:  We will be 
joined by Lori Barber from Part of our Flock on 
Wed., Sept. 11th from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  She will 
be sharing her love for animals with us and 
teaching us about their habitats.  She will bring 
some of her animals for the kids to enjoy.  The 
kids will get to choose their favorite animal and 
create a habitat for them!  This program is for 
ages 8 to 11.  Sign-up is required.  They will 
need to bring their own shoebox to the activity. 
 

STEAM Club Paper Chain Challenge:  Come 
learn to work as a team as you create a paper 
chain out of one piece of paper to make the  
longest paper chain!  This activity is on Wed., 
Sept. 25th from 4:30-5:30 p.m.  Ages 8 to 11  
are welcome to sign up for this program. 
 

Culture Club begins again on Tues., Sept. 17th 
from 4:30-5:30 p.m.  We will be learning about 
Egypt!  Bring the whole family to learn more 
about different cultures in the upcoming months.  
Have fun doing activities as a family!  Sign-up is 
required for this program.  All ages are welcome 
to attend! 
 

NORTH LOGAN LIBRARY - Cont’d 

Game Night:  Nik Loveland will be joining us to 
teach others how to play board games and card 
games, every third Friday of the month from 6:00 
to 9:00 p.m.  You are welcome to bring your 
games to share with the group.  Our first game 
night will be on Sept. 20th.  Ages 18 and older. 
 

Craft Night:  We are thrilled to start crafting with 
each of you again!  We will start our first craft 
night on Thurs., Sept. 19th from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m.  
This month we will be learning how to make an 
owl out of fabric yo-yos.  The only thing you will 
need to bring is some fabric scissors.  We will 
supply the rest!  Sign-up is required.  Ages 18 
and older. 
 

Cooking Class:  Come and enjoy learning how 
to make some fall recipes!  Jenna Dyckman from 
USU Extension will be teaching this class.  It’s on 
Tues., Sept. 24th, from 7:00-9:00 p.m.  This is a 
hands-on cooking class.  Come hungry and 
ready to learn to cook!  Sign-up is required, but 
this class is free!  Ages 18 and older. 
 

PoBev Night (Poetry & Beverages):  We are 
excited to hear local poets share their poetry with 
the community on Fri., Sept. 27th from 7:00 to 
8:00 p.m.  This will be a poetry-telling night with 
beverages.  Ages 18 and older.  
 

Morning Book Club is every second Thursday 
of the month at 9:00 a.m.  We will be reading 
“She Could See Further,” by Mary Favro.  The 
author will be joining us for the book club!  We 
have copies available at the front desk or you  
can place one on hold for pick-up.  A one-time 
sign-up on our website is recommended so we 
can send you reminder emails along with our 
book list.  This is for ages 18 to 65+.  Use this link 
to sign up for the book club: https://forms.gle/
b7spr6CzsswRMw2b6 
 

Evening Book Club will be held every fourth 
Wednesday of the month from 7:00 to 8:00 p.m.  
We will be reading the book called, “How We Got 
to Now,” by Steven Johnson for this month’s 
book club.  There are copies available at the 
library’s front desk.  This program is for ages 18 
to 65+.  Use this link to sign up for the book club: 
https://forms.gle/EKpJHzJGA8jXAKXh9 
 

Fiber Crafts will be held every first and third 
Tuesday of the month.  Come stitch and share 
stories with your friends, and make some new 
friends along the way!  They meet from 12:30 to 
2:00 p.m.  No sign-up is required.  This class is 
for ages 18 to 65+. 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  If your child is under the age 
of 8 an adult will need to stay to supervise the 
child at the individual programs.  Thank you  
for your support! 
 

You can sign up for any of our events by 
going to the following link: 

 

www.northloganlibrary.org/events 
 

- OR - 
 

BY SCANNING THIS QR CODE: 
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As the weather begins to cool off in September,  
our crew will begin crack sealing the roads again. 
We do not plan to have many road closures with 
this project, and those we do have should last no 
longer than a couple of hours.  Please avoid 
driving on freshly applied crack seal as it needs 
time to cure before traffic is reintroduced to those 
sections. 
 

Asphalt repair will continue throughout this  
coming month.  With this task, the crew is simply 
replacing failed spots in the road.  This project is 
very non-invasive to traffic, however, be aware of 
traffic cones, signs, etc. 
 

Our crew is also working to replace sidewalks 
that have been lifted by tree roots, etc.  When 
replacing these sections of concrete, it is  
necessary to remove the tree roots that are  
causing the issue.  If this is not done, then the 
roots will continue expanding and will lift the new 
sidewalk to the point of needing repairs within a 
few years.  Our team will do everything possible 
to preserve the health of the trees, however, root 
removal is necessary for continued pedestrian 
safety. 
 

We will also be touching up all paint markings, 
such as crosswalks, stop bars, etc., in the city. 
This is a time-consuming process where our 
crews will need to cone off sections of the road  
to paint.  These cones will remain in place until 
the paint has dried enough to allow traffic to  
drive on it.  Please be mindful and respectful to 
these areas while they dry, both in respect to our 
workers, and to prevent paint from getting on 
your vehicles.  We appreciate your cooperation! 

STREETS 

STORMWATER 

For updates on the Community Center and other city 
construction projects please go to the following link 
for our city website for more info: http://
northlogancity.org/construction-projects/ 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 

SEWER 

Water Restrictions will remain in effect this summer.  
Water restrictions help tremendously in enabling us 
to meet the growing demand for water during the 
summer months.  Water restrictions also help to 
promote water conservation by encouraging 
residents and business owners to be more mindful 
of their culinary water usage. 
 

When watering, please abide by the address 
watering schedule below.  Properties utilizing 
culinary (city) water are permitted to water up to 
three  (3) days per week following this schedule: 
 

ODD ADDRESSES: 
Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays 

 

EVEN ADDRESSES: 
Tuesdays, Thursdays, Saturdays 

No watering allowed on Sundays. 
 

Properties that have access to culinary (city) water 
and secondary (canal) water for lawn watering, are 
required to use secondary (canal) water ONLY. 
Secondary water users will receive their schedule 
via their canal companies. 
 

Landscape Incentive (Flip the Strip Program):  
Are you ready to transition your lawn/yard and/or 
park strip into a water efficient landscape?  GOOD 
NEWS!  The Utah Division of Water Resources has 
recently approved North City residents to participate 
in their landscape conversion incentive programs.  
Commonly referred to as "Flip the Strip," you can 
now receive a reimbursement for a portion of 
expenses incurred converting your park strip or yard 
into a water-wise landscape!  Visit:  https://
www.utahwatersavers.com/division-of-water-
resources-landscape-incentive-program-
details to learn about the steps required to become 
eligible at your property. 
 

Visit:  http://utahwatersavers.com/, enter "North 
Logan City" as your water provider, set up an 
account, and submit plans for your landscaping 
conversion! 
 

Consumer Confidence Report:  We are 
committed to ensuring the cleanest and safest water 
available. The Consumer Confidence Report for 
2023 is now available.  It can be found at 
northlogancity.org/consumer-confidence-report/ 

Last Day for the Splash Pads!:  Please note 
that the last day the North Logan City Splash 
Pads will be running for the season this year 
is Mon., September 2

nd
, and will be closed 

after that day.  We appreciate your patience 
as we worked to fix issues with them this 
year, which we realize caused interrupted 
service, at times.  We hope you were able to 
enjoy them this year, and look forward to 
seeing you out there again next year for  
more summer fun!! 

FROM THE MAYOR 

North Logan is honored to host The 9/11 
Project  at the Hansen Family Sports 
Complex (220 E 2850 N) from September 
11

th
 - 14

th
.  This immersive event is geared 

toward helping us remember the events of 
9/11, and to reignite the patriotism and 
community spirit of the days following.   
It will also feature a career fair, a touch-a-
truck exhibit, live music, and food trucks.  
Community leaders, schools, first 
responders, local businesses, and 
volunteers have been working hard to  
make this event a success. 

Residents, please remember, the only item allowed 
to go into the city’s Sanitary Sewer System aside 
from natural waste is toilet paper!  Please DO NOT 
flush items such as wipes (“flushable” ones actually 
do not break down in the sewer system), feminine 
hygiene products, cleaning wipes, paper towels, 
trash, cloth of any kind, toys, diapers, Q-tips, 
grease, medications, etc.  Please dispose of these 
products properly in solid waste/trash bins. 

PARKS 

Here are some helpful tips about lawn care. 

September is the ideal time to apply fertilizer.  
Follow the tips below and make sure to keep 
lawn clippings and fertilizer out of the gutters: 

1. A common myth is that more is synonymous 
with better when discussing lawn health.  That 
isn't always the case!  Someone should only 
use two pounds of nitrogen per 1,000 square 
feet.  Implementing this practice will give you 
the best results and save you money. 

2. Leave grass clippings on the lawn to reduce 
the need for fertilizer and promote a more full 
and healthy lawn. 

3. Spot-treat weeds when you can't hand-pick 
them, and don't soak the entire area. 

4. Know the weather ahead and don't apply 
fertilizers or pesticides when rain or other 
weather events are forecast in the immediate 
future. 

5. Sweep driveways and sidewalks rather than 
wash with a hose. 

6. For more information, visit https://
cfpub.epa.gov/npstbx/files/riswlawn.pdf 

 

We appreciate everyone’s support! 

COMMUNITY TRAINING 

EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS SEMINAR 

ACTIVE SHOOTER TRAINING 

Thursday, September 26th, 7:00 p.m. 

PRESENTED BY: Lt. TRAVIS DUNN 

This class teaches about how to protect 
yourself and your children when going to school 

or out in the community!  He teaches what to 
look for and how to respond! 

Location:  Church of Jesus Christ of 
Latter-Day Saints - Cultural Hall 

2600 N 1650 E, North Logan 

In conjunction with North Logan City “Community, 
Home, and Family, Safety Training.” 

LEAD SERVICE LINE INVENTORY 

City staff has completed the Lead Service Line 
Inventory verification process required by the state 
and the EPA.  We have found zero lead service 
lines in North Logan!  Our report was submitted to 
the state in August where they approved it, months 
ahead of the national deadline.  In fact, North Logan 
was the first town in Cache Valley to successfully be 
approved, and one of the first few dozen in the state! 
 

We would like to thank the hundreds of households 
who submitted information to us.  Without you, this 
process would have taken significantly longer.  But 
because of you, we as a community were 
successful! 
 

Scan this QR code to learn what we discovered at 
your property.  Please note that statistical analysis 
was used for a portion of properties 
in North Logan, specifically related 
to homes built prior to 1970.  If a 
property does not have a listed 
material type, it was analyzed to be 
a material that is not lead.  If you 
have any questions about the inventory process or 
how your home type was determined, please email 
water@northlogancity.org   

NORTH LOGAN YOUTH COUNCIL 

We hope everyone had a terrific summer!  The 
summer highlight for the North Logan Youth 
Council was being involved in our annual 24th  
of July celebrations.  We were able to be in the 
parade, help with games at the park, and then 
return later to help with more games and the 
obstacle course before the movie on the lawn.  
We love being part of such an incredible and 
positive community with a proud, rich history.  
We are accepting applications for this new 
school year.  For any youth interested in 
applying (9th-12th grades) email us at 
nlyouthcouncil@gmail.com or text Camille 
Bell at 435-881-9493.  It is a great place to be 
involved! 
 

-NLYC Advisors:  Joy Bouck, Camille Bell, 
Kathleen Nash, and Ann Reese 
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